
From: PAT VIL
To: commentletters
Subject: Water Board Hearing Comment.
Date: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 4:36:27 PM

To whom it may concern,
This letter represents only one of many concerned Citizens who reside within the boundaries in which your board is
proposing to deprive of this much needed resource. Our water is needed for our human life and agricultural needs.
It's also necessary for keeping things sanitary and keeping diseases at bay. The water in this region belongs here!!.
No one has the right to take away this vital resource for any reason! We will fight to keep our water, whatever that
takes. We will not quietly lay back, and let you divert our resource elsewhere. We as Citizens, have the right to
persue what is necessary for our own preservation.
And through our own preservation, can we help others. This is why I'm asking your board to rethink this proposal.
All this will do is cause hardships on many in this region.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Patricia Villicana
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